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September 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
St. Mary’s Academy Charter School would like to inform our families that, 
beginning on Tuesday, September 7, remote conferencing will be available for 
students who are unable to attend school in-person because they are in 
quarantine as the result of being a close contact or isolated as COVID-19 
positive. 
 
Approved by the Texas Education Agency, remote conferencing is a mechanism 
by which online instruction can be provided for those who are temporarily 
away from campus for reasons related to COVID-19. It is important to 
remember that this is not remote instruction online but rather a guided 
instruction for accessing the learning content that must be completed in order 
for your child (children) to be counted present and kept from falling behind in 
their work. 
 
Access to remote conferencing will be given via QR code to students who 
qualify for access as needed.  If you have any questions don’t hesitate to call.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

Hirma Elizondo 

 
Hirma Elizondo, 
Principal 
 
HE/ch 
 

 


